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Dear GIB members,

I am writing as a concerned Wisconsin citizen to voice my support for coverage of benefits and services related to
gender reassignment or sexual transformation for transgender people. Medical professionals and federal mandates
have shown that these are medically necessary services. Our state must follow the advice of medical professionals,
federal healthcare regulations, and transgender people themselves, and ensure access to this life saving care.
Thank you for your commitment to ensuring quality health insurance for all in Wisconsin.

Jennifer Pressman





